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Date:  August 30, 2017 
 
 
 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of City Council 
 
Through Bryant Powell, City Manager 
  Mike Wever, Public Works Director 
   
From:  Shane Kiesow, Public Works Manager 

 
Subject: Resolution 17-26, Multi-Jurisdictional Hazard Mitigation Plan 

 
 
 
Pinal County Emergency Management staff in addition to staff from municipalities throughout 
Pinal County collaborated over the past eighteen months to update the Pinal County Multi-
Jurisdictional Hazard Mitigation Plan (“Plan”). The resulting 2016 Plan is an updated version of 
the 2011 version adopted by resolution by our city in September 2011 with the origin of initial 
adoption in 2006.  Resolution 17-26 will approve the adoption of this 2016 updated version for 
the city’s planning purposes, affirming the monitoring and maintenance of the plan by the staff 
designated in the Plan for a period five (5) years. 
 
Adoption of the Plan’s revisions and maintenance actions are required by the Disaster Mitigation 
Act of 2000 and Federal Emergency Management Administration and would keep the City of 
Apache Junction eligible for certain categories of federal disaster monies.  
 
The Public Works Department is requesting City Council to adopt the 2016 Pinal County Multi-
Jurisdictional Hazard Mitigation Plan as an official plan of the City of Apache Junction.  
Presentation and discussion of this Plan is offered for city council work session with a planned 
return for a regular session meeting for adoption in October. 

 
 

 


